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King Country Energy (KCE) appreciates the opportunity to provide a cross submission on this process. 

We have reviewed the submissions and discussed the wide variety of issues raised and fully support 

the Transpower submission.  

While a number of their concerns align with ours, there are some that don’t, but we believe that on 

balance they provide the most logical submission. 

We welcome the opportunity to discuss this issue at any time. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Chris Fincham 

General Manager – King Country Energy  
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